
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net              Sunday, December 29, 2019 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15 AM    
Worship Service 10:30 AM 

Worship in Song 

Chorus            “Days of Elijah” 

Chorus             “He Is Jehovah” 

Chorus             “Jehovah Jireh” 

Chorus                “Hallelalelalelujah” 

                                                                                                                                                                                   

Special Music                        Jeremy Carpenter and Keaton Ensz 

 

Message                       Jeff Engelman 

“Godly Self-Denial” 

Matthew 16; Mark 8; Luke 9 

Announcements 

Worship in giving 

Missionary of the Week: Don & Nancy Rempel 
“By the time JBC reads this, Christmas will be over and we’ll be on to 

New Year’s.  Much seed was sown here among the Indian, Pakistani and 

Syrian communities.  Verbally and via the Jesus film.  In our home. Via 

Gift bags delivered.  * Pray for the seed to take root!  Pray our Hindu, 

Sikh  and Muslim friends will understand the Gospel and believe! * Pray 

for rest and renewal for us before we head into the New Year.” 

 
This week pray for the FEBC STAFF as they carry out their responsibilities 

and support all the FEBC churches’ ministries: President Kevin Stone, 

Ministries Coordinator Gary Krehbiel, US Financial Secretary Janet 

Rosenquist, Canadian Financial Secretary Samantha Nemanishen, 

Fellowship Focus Editor Paul Boeker, Publication Specialist Kaileen Jones 

and Convention Coordinator Crystal Klassen 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Evening Service  

 7:00 PM 
 

Songs 

Group Prayer 

Message       Jeff Engelman 

“Body Unity” 

1 Corinthians 12:4-7 

Closing                                                                          

There will be no Awana this evening because of the holidays. Awana 

resumes next Sunday, January 5. It is “Half Night”.  Clubbers who have 

completed half of their book will receive a prize. 

 

There will be a New Year’s Eve Get-Together on Tuesday, December 31, 

beginning with a Carry-in Dinner at 7:00 PM. Bring food, snacks, and your 

favorite games. Come for part of the evening or stay and welcome in the 

New Year. 

 

Due to New Year’s Day falling on a Wednesday, there will be no Q&A 

Bible Study January 1. 

 

“We are so grateful for the outpouring of love and support these past several 

weeks. Thank you for the food, the prayers and the ongoing words of 

encouragement. You are a living example of 2 Corinthians 1:4 ‘Blessed 

be…the God of all comfort, who comforts us in all our afflictions so that we 

will be able to comfort those who are in any affliction with the comfort with 

which we ourselves are comforted by God.’”  

The Family of John Hiebert 
 

Today’s Nursery Attendants: Dec 29 Nancy Heidemann Fischer   

Jan 5 Dominique Clay Sarah  Jan 19 Robin Drewes Julia 

Jan 12 Kelli Heidemann Seth  Jan 26 Denise Carpenter Josiah   

 


